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CC: Gordon White, Phil Perna

Date: 9 August 2011
Re: Bid #11130 Award Recommendation; PW 2009.070

Dear Larry,

We received three bids for the Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation 2010 project today. The low responsive
bidder was Chicago Trenchless Rehabilitation Systems, Inc. of Glenview, IL with a price of $80,915.00.
A copy of the bid tabulation is enclosed along with originals of each bid. We have retained copies of
the bid forms for our records.

We have had good success with Chicago Trenchless in the past and will recommend acceptance of
their bid at the August 31, 2011 Public Works and Transportation Committee meeting for subsequent
award of the contract at the September 13, 2011 County Board meeting.

Finally, | have included three copies of the executable Contract Document sections for your forwarding
to Chicago Trenchless following the award.

Thanks for your continued help on this project. Let me know if you have any questions.




